
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th June 2021 

 

Year 13: Leavers Event & Year 13 Transition Package 

 

Dear Students and Parents,  

 

I hope you are all well and have enjoyed some time off since the assessments. 

 

As previously communicated via text message, due to the changing lockdown roadmap we have had 

to postpone the Year 13 Leavers Event and are looking at rearranging for the 3rd of September. Please 

email hwaterall@kirkhallamacademy.co.uk to let us know if you will be attending this new date. 

 

Even though you are not currently in the Sixth Form you remain our students and we are still here to 

support you. As part of this we have put together a Year 13 Transition Package of information and 

suggestions of tasks to complete.  

 

Everything should be attached to the email containing this letter. If you have not received this email 

then please get in touch.  

 

Amongst other things this email includes: 

• General tips on preparing for future study. 

• Some suggested extra study for our A-Level subjects – these would be great preparation for 

those of you going on to University, or if you just want to continue learning. 

• Year 13 Preparation for University powerpoint including information on finance and 

budgeting. You will need to use the access code contained in the email to access some of the 

resources in this PowerPoint. 

• Some suggested online courses to develop study skills and skills for the workplace. 

• Some online work experience opportunities to explore different career paths if you are unsure 

about your plans next year. 

 

If any of you would like to come in and have a meeting with me for any reason (for example if you 

have questions about university, careers etc) please get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr Tom Bennison  

Director of Sixth Form College – Kirk Hallam Academy  

tbennison@kirkhallamacademy.co.uk  
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